
Barnet CCG and Health Providers 
 

‘You Said – We Did’ 
 

You said (Parent Community) We did (CCG, Health providers and BPCF) 

Parents wanted an 
opportunity to learn 
about health services, 
ask questions and 
feedback about personal 
experiences.  

Conducted a survey with 40 parents present at the 
education training held on 13 September. The 
feedback directly informed and developed the 
training being delivered on 1 February 2018; 
coproduced with parents with the SEND 
Designated Medical Officer and Senior Children’s 
Joint Commissioner (Clinical Commissioning Group 
/ Council).  
 
So far, we have over 40 parents booked onto this 
course! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Parent / carer feedback has directly resulted in the health conference being scheduled 
with the following aims: 
 

 


